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For the month of February, the Child Nutrition department participated in the Harvest of the 
Month and will continue throughout the rest of the school year months. This month the 
selected item is Beets. We ordered beets and incorporated them into the salad bar and the 
students were informed of the nutritional facts and values and were also given handouts and 
Harvest of the Month tidbits. Napi Elementary and Browning Elementary students participated 
in a Harvest of the month survey. This survey consisted off naming different types of fruits, 
vegetables, grains, meats ect and to list likes and dislikes. The students did a awesome job and 
we would like to thank Mr. Eugene Edwards class at BES and Mr. Nathan Stones class at Napi. 
 
In the month of February the district had many snow days and the Child Nutrition department 
made it possible to feed lunch to children ages 1-18. Countless staff and volunteers worked 
effortlessly to prepare and deliver meals throughout our community. There are numerous 
individuals that we would like to give thanks too. Here is a list of people we would like to 
recognize for their efforts in helping with lunch/deliveries on these no school snow days. We 
estimated on Monday Feb 12 we delivered  200 lunches, Tuesday Feb 13th 250 lunches, 
Wednesday Feb 14th 300, and Friday Feb 16th 350.  
 
Edna Pollock, Angie R Pepion, Angel Tail, Earl Tail, Beth Augare, Iris Begay, Dawn Marxer, 
Bonnie Roberts, Corrina Kennedy, Kimma Flamond, Sarah Deroche, Sandi Rivas, Lynne, Keenan, 
Hillary Gilham, Brandon Sure Chief, Darrell Deroche, Stephanie Blackman, Ashley Blackman, 
Melody Lerma, Michelle Plouffe, Robert Juarez, Scott Avila, Marci Burd, Kris Carlson, Joe 
Laplant, Lisa Bullcalf, Wayne Bullcalf, Joe Bullshoe, Gayle Ridesatthedoor, Ella Wall, Betty Loya, 
Joe Wippert, Mike Burke, Rachel Guerrio-Perez, Deanna Lahr, Ryan Wood and a huge thank you 
to Superintendent Corrina Guardipee-Hall.   
 
On the week of March 5th through the 9th the Child Nutrition Department will be taking part in 
celebrating National School Breakfast Week, The theme is: I Heart School Breakfast. The Child 
Nutrition Director Lynne Keenan and Site Supervisor Brandon Sure Chief will be at all the  
schools  this week,  inviting parents to breakfast and chatting about the benefits of a healthy 
school breakfast.   


